City of Fredonia
1101 2nd Avenue     
Columbus Jct., Iowa 52738


October 1, 2022

Dear Resident:

Please note the City’s address change, if you send your payment in.  It is now 1101 2nd Avenue, Columbus Junction, IA 52738.

Just a reminder that building materials or any kind of concrete material should not be put out for garbage disposal or recycling pick-up.  From now on, any unacceptable material put out for collection will not be picked up.  Also, if any trash receptacles have to be replaced due to damage from unacceptable material there will be a $45 replacement fee.

Check out our city’s new website that was constructed by Josef Bausch, the owner of Hydra Communications.  The website address is:  https://fredoniaiowa.gov.  If anyone has any old pictures of Fredonia, please email them to:  cityoffredonia@windstream.net or drop by the office so I can scan them.  Then they can be included on our website.

Any accounts that are behind more than 3 months, please remember that your account balance could be turned over to the Louisa County courthouse to be assessed with your property taxes, or the council has passed a resolution in the past that allows the City to cap the home owner’s sewer.  If that occurs, the home owner will be responsible for the cost of digging up the sewer, capping it and then digging it back up to uncap it.  The cost for this is so much more costly than just keeping your account current monthly. If anyone is in a financial pinch, just a remember that the Community Action office in Columbus Junction can help with paying utility bills.  All you need to do is take your utility bill in with you.  You can call the office here in Columbus Junction at 319-728-2314 or 319-753-0193.  Stop into the office here at City Hall if you need any help contacting them.  They don’t always have someone in the Columbus Junction office, as they are sharing staff with the Burlington office.

Thank you,
City of Fredonia
